
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
August 28, 2014 

 
Mr. Bradley Gregg 
Facility Manager 
Terraco 
Box 430 
Selkirk MB R1A 2B2     
 
Dear Mr. Gregg: 
 
Re:    Terraco – New Crop Protection Products Warehouse (Selkirk) 
Environment Act Licence No. 2491 RR, Client File: 4558.00 
 
 This is in response to a letter of August 22, 2014 from David Klassen of Kelsen Agritech 
concerning the replacement of the existing crop protection products warehouse with a new 
facility at your Selkirk location.   
 
 As the environmental effects of the proposed alteration are insignificant, approval is 
hereby provided in accordance with Section 14(2) of The Environment Act to implement the 
proposed alteration.  Clause 19 of the Licence requires that a welded steel floor be constructed 
and maintained in the existing facility.  This clause will apply to the concrete floor and integral 
curbed containment of the new facility. 
 
 Please contact Bruce Webb at (204) 945-7021 or Bruce.Webb@gov.mb.ca if you have 
any questions concerning this authorization.   
 

Yours truly,  
 
“original signed by” 

 
Tracey Braun, M. Sc. 
Director 
 

 
c. David Klassen, Kelsen Agritech 
 Don Labossiere/Donna Smiley Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
 Mike Baert, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch, Selkirk 
 Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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